
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Davis 
Date: June 15, 2018 
Subject: Consolidated Election November 2018 
 
 
In March 2017 the board adopted Resolution No. 433 changing the date of governing board 
member’s elections from odd-numbered years to coincide with that of the statewide general 
election and extending the terms of existing directors by one year.  Directors Farrell, Davis and 
Kinzel will be up for re-election in November 2018. 

General Manager Clanin will be attending a meeting on Monday June 18, 2018 at the Registrar 
of Voters Office regarding the consolidated election in November 2018.  We hope to have a 
candidate schedule for you at the Board Meeting. 


